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From: Peter Malough   

Date: Friday, 10 January 2025 at 09:11 

To: Rob Dudley   

Cc: Kat Lattimore, Oli Bartlam, Matthew Phipps, Sarah Bartle  

Subject: RE: IIT Festival -Grant 

Hi Rob 

Hope you’re keeping well, I only got back from an extended Christmas break yesterday so still catching up. 

Giving this some thought I think it is reasonable to agree that 2 SIA is sufficient to cover this area for 

2025.  This additional control measure hasn’t been a condition of your licence previously, so happy we can 

go with the 1 SIA on both entrances for 2025 and then extended that to 3 from 2026. 

The resides that live in these housing estates are more likely to be affected by the increased capacity, so I 

think these SIA roles are vital going forward in limiting the impact on the residents . I also recognise with 

our commitment to working together if additional support is required to these areas in 2025 than that will 

be arranged. 

So the conditions will read:- 

•            Entrances to both The St Davids and  Eglwys Nunydd  Estates will be staffed with a minimum of 1 

dedicated SIA for the duration of the event (Thu AM - Mon AM). Their roles and responsibilities be will 

clearly defined in the Security Management Plan  

•             From year two of this licence (2026, 40,000 capacity onwards), the number of SIA staff on duty at 

the entrance to both St Davids and Eglwys Nunydd Estate will increase to 3 x SIA. (1 covering each 

entrance and the other roaming/patrolling the estates).  Their roles and responsibilities be will clearly 

defined in the Security Management Plan 

I have copied in Sarah as she is the processing officer and will need to be aware of any agreement in order 

to complete Committee report. 

Let me know what you think 

Kind Regards 

Peter Malough 

Uwchswyddog Rheoleiddio Cyfreithiol - Senior Legal Regulatory Officer 

Gwasanaethau Rheoleiddio Cyfreithiol - Legal Regulatory Services 

Cyfarwyddiaeth Gwasanaethau Corfforaethol & Cyllid / Finance & Corporate Services Directorate 

Rhif Ffôn / Tel No. 01639 763050 
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From: Rob Dudley   

Sent: Friday, January 10, 2025 10:06 AM 

To: Peter Malough  

Cc: Kat Lattimore; Oli Bartlam; Matthew Phipps; Sarah Bartle  

Subject: Re: IIT Festival -Grant 

 

Hi Peter 

Thanks very much for this – all good from our POV. 

Cheers 

 

 
Caution: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless 

you recognise the sender and know the content is safe. If in doubt, contact the IT Service Desk  


